From: Sarah Linville

To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Ventura County Meeting BOS 1/24/23 on Agenda Item #40
Date: Monday, January 23, 2023 9:30:48 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

In regards to Agenda Item 40, I would like to state my strong opposition to the continued distribution and promotion
of a dangerous and often fatal therapeutic being touted as a "vaccine". The Board should not accept any future funds
to promote and endorse this harmful injection.

The Board should not approve the additional funds.
Thank you for your consideration,

Sarah Linville
Ventura County Resident
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